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Dear Students 

 

 

We have planned to publish the UG 2
nd

 semester 2017 results by 28
th

 of February 

2018.  

 

We regret the delay, which is due to some unavoidable circumstances. 

 

However we understand the mental situation of the students and completely stand by 

their side in this matter and would do our best to publish the result at the earliest. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sd/ 

Controller of Examinations  

Kazi Nazrul University 
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